
 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 1995 

 

DELIVERY BY HAND 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re: Request for Evidence and Clarification 

 

I am writing to request additional information regarding some of the postponements that the Secret 

Service discussed with the Review Board during the November 14, 1995 meeting. The Review Board 

requests that the Secret Service provide specific evidence to justify postponement of the addresses of 

former Secret Service agents and more detailed explanations for a document pertaining to protective 

issues. 

 

First, the Review Board is formally requesting specific information about the addresses that you seek 

to postpone: Are the addresses you wish to postpone current? Are the individuals still alive? If so, 

what specific evidence can you offer to demonstrate that there is a current need to protect the address? 

Please provide this information, by December 22, 1995,  for the following documents: 

 

SS Doc No.  HSCA FILE NO.  NARA RIF NO. 

 

  1   010406 (2 copies)  180-10075-10118 

  2   005273 (2 copies)  180-10080-10276 

  3   004825 (2 copies)  180-10070-10273 

  4   008482 (2 copies)  180-10087-10190 

  5   007995   180-10071-10164 

  7   002692   180-10106-10100  

        

12   005890   180-10082-10451 

13   004828 (2 copies)  180-10070-10276 

 



16   009370   180-10104-10324 

17   008942   180-10085-10498    

 

 

 

 

18   008968   180-10093-10026 

19   009284   180-10075-10092 

Briefing Book  180-10118-10068  

(Martineau) Box 2  

 

  

Second, with respect to the document you referred to the CIA (HSCA File No. 015052/NARA RIF 

No. 180-10117-10086): The CIA has decided that it has no objection to full release of this document. 

In light of the CIA’s position, does the Secret Service wish to offer specific (word by word) 

postponements? Please provide your answer by December 22, 1995. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please let me know. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 


